
 
 
     March 23th, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
Please be advised that Lecta will increase its prices between 4-5%, for new orders with a delivery 
date on and after April 23th, 2018.  
 
This increase is applicable on sheets and sheeter rolls of: 
 
Condat Gloss, Silk, Matte, Digital  
Garda Gloss and Silk Matte, Digital 
Creator Star and Silk Matte, Digital 
Mill and private brands Gloss, Silk, Matte, Digital 
 
All other differentials remain the same. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Do not hesitate to call your sales representative or myself 
if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alain Villemure 
Vice-President 
Lecta North America 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lecta North America, Inc. 2975 Westchester avenue, 412, Purchase, N.Y. 10577 - Toll free 877-328-9890 

 


